Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCE OF ISABELA
Ilagan

OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL GOVERNOR

NOTICE OF AWARD

June 23, 2021

Evelyn Dela Cruz Cadelifia
Proprietor

DA Cadeliiia Construction

San Mateo, Isabela

Madam:

Please be informed that the Project: Rehabilitation of Angadanan - San
Guillermo Road, San Guillermo, Isabela amounting to Three Million Eight
Hundred Thousand Four Hundred Eight Pesos 49/100 (P3,800,408.49) is hereby
awarded to you as the Bidder with the Single Lowest Calculated and Responsive
Bid.

You are therefore, required within ten (10) calendar days from receipt hereof, to
formally enter into contract with us and to submit the Performance Security in

the form and amount stipulated in the Instruction to Bidders.

Failure to comply therewith shall constitute a sufficient ground for cancellation
of this Award and forfeiture of your Bid Security.

Very truly yours,

Z o

HON. RODOLFO T. ALBANO II
Provincial Governor

Conforme:

Evelyn Dela Cruz Cadelifia
Date: © /29 - 2072\




